
ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES DAGENCY

DAVID J. KEARS, nsency oirector

J.t"e-
)u+f 7 ,2007

Mr. Robert Saur
PG&E
3400 Crow Canyon Rd.
San Ramon, CA 94583

Dear Mr.  Saur :

Subject:  Si te Cleanup Program, RO0000099 & Global lD # T0600100258, PG&E GC Gas
Service, 4930 Coliseum Way, Oakland, CA 94601

Please be informed that the subject site has been taken out of the Local oversight Program
(LOP) and put into our Site Cleanup program (formerly SLIC).

In order for ACEH lo continue to review reports for your site, we will require an oversight account
for the above,referenced site. To set up your account, please send a check in the amount of
$6000.00 payable to Alameda county Environmental Health. Please send your check to the
attention of our Finance Department.

This initial deposit may or may not be sufficient to provide all necessary regulatory oversight.
ACEH will deduct actual costs incurred based upon the hourly rate specified below. lf these funds

are insufficient, additional deposit will be requested. otherwise, any unused monies will be
refunded to you or your designee.

The deoosit is authorized in section 6.92.040L of the Alameda county ordinance code. work on
this project is being debited at the Ordinance specified rate, currently $166.00 per hour'

Please write "site cleanup Program" (the type of project), the sjte address and Ro0000099 on
your check.

lf you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567-6862.

Sincerely,

of Environmental Health

, J. Jacobs, B. Chan

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIRONI\, lENTAL PROTECTION
1131 Habor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alarneda. CA 94502-6577
(510) s67 6700
FAX (510) 337-S335
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Chan, Barney, Env. Health

To: Robert Schultz

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; r4sw@pge.com

Subject: PG&E,4930 Coliseum Way, Oakland, RO0000099

Messrs Schul tz  and Saur :

As a recap of our 3/14107 meeting, we undeEtand that Geomatrix will attempt to hasten the groundwater
sampling of all wells at this site to expedite site closure. Please sample all wells for TPHg, TPHextractables
(diesel and motor oil), and VOCS by EPA 8260 and soluble lead. Please submit your report to the County website
and Geotracker. You were also going to delermine if a deed restrictlon had been filed for the site. lf not, a deed
restriction using the current model and enclosures of maps, must be filed. We understand that you are stil l
reviewing offsite data and cannot comment on the closure and impact of offsite properties to the PG&E site.

Sincerely,

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous lvlaterials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765
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